
















































































































































































































































































A mock Faculty meeting at A.S.A.S. costume party.

John Fitzgerald, President

Art School Art Society

A small, but interested group of Art
and Design students, with Mr. How-
ard Brown, advisor, organized the Art
School Art Society this year. Con-
ceived as an honor society, the A.S.-
A.S. is composed only of the top fifty
percent of the second, third, and
fourth year students, with admission
on an invitational basis. The officers:
John Fitzgerald, president; Morris
Kirchoff, vice president; and Joan
Cobb, secretary.

Social functions were kept at a min-
imum in order to concentrate on the
real purpose of the group—to enable
the members to share in and take ad-
vantage of the cultural events and
field trips that only an organization of
this type would be able to sponsor.
One of the most outstanding projects
this year was a juried exhibit of paint-
ings by the art students, while the
Artists’ Models’ Ball, built around the
Charles Addams’ theme, was hailed
as a tremendous success.
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